
Haiti Committee

Due to the Covid lockdown, the Committee was less active during 2021.
Our support for Fonkoze has continued through Jim Wilson's $100 @ month which we forward
to Fonkoze.

The Julia Morgan Fund of FUMCOG granted Fondwa $9,000.
Fr. Joseph Philippe came and preached at FUMCOG on February 27th and also led that morning's
Adult Academy. A special offering was taken for Fondwa ; a total of $3,110.65 has been
contributed. The committee renamed the Haiti Account: The Fred and Karen Clark Fund for
Haiti. Members of the committee gave Fr. Joseph funds to set up a social loan fund.

Ray Torres and former member Frank Chism, were asked by Fr. Joseph to serve on The Fr.
Joseph Network.
There is still about $1,000 in the Haiti trip fund.
If you have an interest in being involved in the Haiti Committee, please contact Rodney or Ray.

Rodney Chonka and Ray Torres, co-chairs of Haiti Committee


